NOTICE OF A POSS BLE QUORUM
WHITEWRIGHT CITY COUNCIL

September 5, 2017
113 W. Grand S
Whitewright, TX

5:00 P.M.

A possible quorum of the City Council may be present at a meeting scheduled for the Business Park update scheduled for
Tuesday, September 5, 2017 at 5:00 P.M. Inaccordance with Government Code 551.001 (4) (b), no formal action will be
taken and any discussion of public business is incidental to the nature of the gathering.

Cona Ohipla
City Secretary



